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TAPE 82, SIDE A

004    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 3:09 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING, HB 2971

006    MIKE MERIWETHER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Gives overview of HB
2971.

009    REP. JOHN SCHOON, DISTRICT 34:  Testifies in SUPPORT of HB 2971.

016    REP. LONNIE ROBERTS, DISTRICT 21:  Testifies in SUPPORT of HB
2971.

038  REP. CYNTHIA  WOOTEN, DISTRICT 41:  Submits and  summarizes
testimony on EXHIBIT A in SUPPORT of HB 2971. - Reads testimony of LOLLY
CHAMPION, from the Susan G. Komen Breast



Cancer Foundation.

103   LAUREN  MOUGHON,  WOMEN'S  RIGHTS  COALITION:  Submits  and
summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT B in SUPPORT of HB 2971.

115  LAURIE WIMMER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,  OREGON COMMISSION FOR WOMEN:
Submits and summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT C in SUPPORT of HB 2971.

126    JULIA GIES, OREGON NURSES ASSOCIATION:  Testifies in SUPPORT of
HB 297 1. - Proposes technical amendment on line 7, coverage upon the
referral of a  patient's physician  to include  physician or  health
care

provider.

144  SEN. COOLEY: Suggests mentioning what the  health care providers
are for better clarification.

154    JULIA GIES:  Responds.

168    SEN BRYANT:  Isn't health care provider defined somewhere in
statute?

172    SEN. COOLEY:  How does this bill (HB 2971) affect SB 905?

174  JULIA  GIES: Responds.  Will  also find  out  if the  term  "health
care provider" is defined in statute.

Further testimony submitted for the record:

EXHIBIT I from ANN CROWELL, LEGISLATIVE AIDE TO REP. MARY ALICE FORD, in
SUPPORT of HB 2971.

EXHIBIT K from DONALD F.  AUSTIN, M.D., MEDICAL EPIDEMIOLOGIST, HEALTH

DIVISION in SUPPORT of HB 2971.

PUBLIC HEARING, HB 2559

210    MIKE MERIWETHER:  Gives overview of HB 2559.

215  REP. CARL  HOSTICKA, DISTRICT  40: Submits  and summarizes 
testimony on EXHIBIT D in SUPPORT of HB 2559.

253  SEN. BRYANT: What  would the cost  be for the additional  storage
of the records?

255    REP. HOSTICKA:  Responds.

259  JUDITH  D.  CRADDOCK,  CITIZEN:  Submits  and  summarizes 
testimony on EXHIBIT E in SUPPORT of HB 2559.

375    JUDITH D. CRADDOCK:  Continues with testimony.

TAPE 83, SIDE A

007    JUDITH D. CRADDOCK:  Concludes testimony in SUPPORT of HB 2559.



WORK SESSION, HB 2559

034          MOTION:  SEN. KERANS:  Moves the -3 amendments to HB 2559.

041          VOTE:  CHAIR MCCOY:  Hearing no objection it is so ordered.

043  MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves  HB 2559  as  AMENDED  to  the  Floor
with a DO PASS recommendation.

045  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so  ordered.
All members are present.

Testimony added  into  the  record:  EXHIBIT  F  from  VENA  WRIGHT,
PARENT CONSULTANT AT LANE COMMUNITY COLLEGE, in SUPPORT of HB 2559.

EXECUTIVE REAPPOINTMENT, PHYSICAL THERAPIST LICENSING BOARD

053  ERIC  R.  FOGEL,  LICENSED  PHYSICAL  THERAPIST:  Gives  background
for reappointment to the Physical Therapist Licensing Board.

070  SEN. KERANS: Asks  how long he has  been on the board,  and how his
term is going.

072    ERIC FOGEL:  Responds.

WORK SESSION, EXECUTIVE REAPPOINTMENT

084   MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves   the  executive  reappointment  of
ERIC R. FOGEL to the PHYSICAL THERAPIST LICENSING BOARD with a DO PASS
recommendation.

091  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so  ordered.
All members are present.

PUBLIC HEARING, HB 2296

094    MIKE MERIWETHER:  Gives overview of HB 2296.

102    REP. MARY ALICE FORD, DISTRICT 8:  Testifies in SUPPORT of HB
2296.

168    SEN. COOLEY:  Discusses prescription of psychotropic drugs.

174    REP. FORD:  Responds.

176    SEN. COOLEY:  Discusses statutes and regulations.

182    REP. FORD:  Responds.

193  SEN.  COOLEY: As  an adult,  you  would be  monitored on  these 
type of drugs.  Are the children falling out of this monitoring?

196    REP. FORD:  Responds.  Discusses inadequacies in CSD's rules.

215  MARY  LOUISE  JACKSON,  CITIZEN:  Submits  and  summarizes 
testimony on EXHIBIT G in SUPPORT of HB 2296.



247  MARY  LOUISE  PASUTTI,  CITIZEN:  Submits  and  summarizes 
testimony on EXHIBIT H in SUPPORT of HB 2296.

295    SEN. COOLEY:  Asks questions regarding the writing of
prescriptions.

300    MARY LOUISE PASUTTI:  Responds.

320    SEN. COOLEY:  Speaks to the bill.

328    MARY LOUISE JACKSON:  Adds testimony.

336    MARY LOUISE PASUTTI:  Adds testimony.

370  VICE-SEN. SPRINGER:  Asks if  the definition  of psychotropic
medication is from accepted medical dictionaries.

375    SEN. COOLEY:  Responds.

384    REP. FORD:  Also responds.

406    CAROLYN WHEELER, CITIZEN:  Testifies in SUPPORT of HB 2296.

TAPE 82, SIDE B

012    JOHN MCCULLEY, OREGON PSYCHIATRIC ASSOCIATION:  Testifies on HB
2296.

- Proposes  that the  committee look  at other  medications besides

psychotropic medications  that  have  severe  and  adverse  side

effects. -  If  hearings  were  held,  members  of  the  Oregon 
Psychiatric

Association might  be called  as expert  witnesses (as  they are

considered under the civil commitment statute).

033  DIANA  ROBERTS,  MANAGER,  FOSTER  CARE  ADOPTION  PROGRAMS,
CHILDREN'S SERVICES DIVISION:  Submits  and  summarizes  testimony  on 
EXHIBIT J

regarding HB 2296.  Reviews proposed amendments in Exhibit J.

085    SEN. COOLEY:  Speaks to the bill.

090    DIANA ROBERTS:  Responds.

WORK SESSION, HB 2296

106  MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves  HB 2296  to  the  Floor  with  a DO
PASS recommendation.

109  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so ordered.
SEN. BRYANT AND VICE-CHAIR SPRINGER ARE EXCUSED.



CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 4:15 p.m.

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Testimony on HB 2971 - Rep. Cynthia Wooten - 4 pages B -  Testimony
on HB 2971 - Lauren Moughon - 1 page C -  Testimony on HB 2971 - Laurie
Wimmer - 1 page D -  Testimony on HB 2559 - Rep. Carl Hosticka - 2 pages
E -  Testimony on HB 2559 - Judith D. Craddock - 11 pages F -  Testimony
on HB 2559 - Vena Wright - 5 pages G -  Testimony on HB 2296 - Mary
Louise Jackson - 1 page H -  Testimony on HB 2296 - Mary-Louise Pasutti
- 4 pages I -  Testimony on HB 2971 - Ann Crowell - 2 pages J -
Testimony on HB 2296 - Diana Roberts - 12 pages K -  Testimony on HB
2971 - Don Austin, MD - 4 pages
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       Administrator


